
League Participation is a Priority
Decision at February Board Meeting

The LMYF, Inc. Board of Directors has been reviewing 

 multiple options to ensure we have a successful 2023 Season

for both our Green and our Gold teams.   It  is a priority of the

Board to ensure we are able to provide an optimal playing

experience for all of our participants with an emphasis on

safety, development, and overall player experience. 

 Therefore, at our next Board Meeting we will be voting on

the below options for league participation in the 2023

Season.  

Option One:  Keep both Green and Gold teams in the GCYFL

and continue to request a developmental league in GCYFL.

Option Three: Transfer both Green and Gold teams to the

CCYFL. 

The LMYF, Inc. Board will be voting to approve proceeding

towards a move to CCYFL at tomorrow's meeting.  If

approved, official finalized details of the move will not be

solidified until March 5th at the next CCYFL meeting.  

Our meeting on February 13th is an Open Meeting and all

active members are welcome to join.  Meeting will be held at

the Morrow Arts Center, Room 38, at 6:00 PM.  

Members unable to attend may also share feedback on this

topic to lmyfcboard@gmail.com

  

K1 Green

5th Green

6th Green

We are seeking volunteers for

Head-Coach positions for next

season.  While all coaching

positions are reviewed each year

and can be applied for, below are

the open positions without any

current candidates.

If you are interested in applying for

a head-coach position for any

grade listed above or even not

listed you may completed a Coach

Application Here.   

Any questions can be sent to

csclmyfc@gmail.com



Did you miss our Parent 
Meeting on January 18th?



Review the 

Meeting Minutes at
lmyfc.com.



 





 Coach Volunteers Needed
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